
 

 

 

04 June 2024 
 
Year 5 Salvation Army Visit 
Monday 24th June 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
To broaden our understanding of Christian places of worship, as part of this term’s RE topic, Year 5 will visit 
The Salvation Army and Lakeside Community Church to discuss their differences and similarities, especially 
with how they help the local community. 
  
The visit will take place during the school day on Monday 24th June. We will be walking to the venue, so 
please ensure children have a raincoat and appropriate footwear. Children will arrive back at school in time 
for their usual home-time arrangements.  
 
All children will require a packed lunch for the visit. We ask that packed lunches do not contain glass 
bottles, cans or sweets. If your child is entitled to free school meals and you would like to order a free 

packed lunch from school, please click here to confirm. All packed lunch orders must be placed by Friday 
14th June 2024. We cannot accept any orders after this date. School packed lunches consist of a cheese 
sandwich, a small vegan roll, a piece of fruit and a piece of chocolate crunch.  
  
During these visits we will be learning about the churches, items found inside a church and learning what 
role the salvation army plays in society.   
 
This visit falls under our local walk consent which is already in place, however, should you not want your 
child to attend, please let your child’s class teacher know, and alternative arrangements will be made. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
Mr McCurdy & Mrs Sutton 
Year 5 Class Teachers 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScWVhRp5jGKx4P8YmzayoDSQuHCY-YyC99S_G_xkEr9WfFRmw/viewform?usp=sf_link

